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IMPORTANT TESTING INFORMATION —~ NEW DATES
We have received information with the following New York State Assessment dates: Grade 3-8 English Language Arts — Tuesday and
Thursday, April 17 & 19; Grades 3-8 Mathematics —~ Wednesday thru Friday, April 25, 26, 27; Grade 4 Science Written will still be given
on Monday, June 4.

BOARD OF EDUCATION
The next regular Board of Education meeting will be held on Tuesday, February 14th at 8PM at the DO.

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE
Following the Pledge of Allegiance each morning, a patriotic song is performed by Sophia DeRosa from Mr. O'Rourke’s room.

DISTRIBUTION OF THE FRIDAY NOTES

We will continue to send 7he Friday Notes electronically each week but starting today, we will also send a copy home with the
“family representative”. This is your child who is in the highest grade at LHS.

MUSIC NEWS

All fifth & sixth grade band members will have a final dress rehearsal on Thursday morning, January 19", at
8AM in the Gym. You must be there to get your seat assignment.

SELECT CHORUS
6th Grade Select chorus is on Fridays till 4PM. Pick-up is at the back circle.

ARTIST CORNER
Going home: 2P Kandinsky circles; 3Co — Pastel pumpkins. On display2Cl & 2S Kandinsky circles. Student Art Show exhibiting work
inspired by WWI posters on display the month of January at the Cold Spring Harbor Library.




If you wish to change your child’s transportation after the day has started, you must call the office and then send a fax or e-mail.

FROM THE NURSE
Students who are medically excused from physical activity are not permitted to participate in physical education and recess until a

doctor’s clearance is submitted.
KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION

Information for Students Entering Kindergarten in September 2012
Attention Parents: To be eligible for kindergarten in September 2012, your child must be 5 years of age on or before December 1,
2012. Your child is NOT AUTOMATICALLY enrolled as a kindergartner. Even if you currently have children attending Cold Spring
Harbor Schools, you must still register your incoming kindergarten child.
Timeline: As soon as possible, please contact the district registrar, Gloria Albert, to ensure that your child’s name appears on the
district census. (631) 367-5910 In January, you will receive a letter from the Superintendent of Schools, Dr. J. Wilansky, explaining
the procedure and listing the documents required for registration. QOnce you receive the letter, please call Gloria Albert to make an
appointment to register your child. You MUST have an appointment to register your child for kindergarten! Registration
dates: February 6-10, 2012. In March 2012, a welcome letter containing important information about Kindergarten Screening and
Orientation will be mailed to you from Goosehill Primary School.

FROM THE LHS/PTG

Please visit our website, lhsptg.org

GoodSearch & GoodShop
We now have 37 supporters! Thank you! The number of supporters increases every week! Every search adds up!

LHS*PTG Meetings
The minutes from the November 10th meeting are now posted on our website. Please go to the “About LHS*PTG" page
and click on “Meeting Minutes” on the left side of the screen to view. Thank you to Stephanie DiNozzi for bringing the
combined LHS*PTG/FOCUS meeting to us on January 12th. Dr. Moss and Ms. Acconi guided our open conversations
regarding the stress of parenting in today’s world. The open forum made it possible for us to bring the concept home
and specific to our daily lives and families. Thank you to all of our PTG parents for coming to the meeting and for you
participation in the discussion. Thank you to Stephanie, FOCUS, Dr. Moss, Ms. Acconi, and especially all the parents
present for creating and sustaining an adult learning environment where we felt safe and where we felt listened to.
Congratulations to Mrs. Terry for winning Green Committee’s “bring your own coffee mug” raffle! The next LHS*PTG
meeting will be held on Thursday, February 9th at 9:15 am. The meeting will focus on the ELA Test. We hope to see
everyone then! Remember to bring your own mug! You might win the next raffle!

The Food Pantry

We continue to collect healthy after-school snacks and drinks for the Tri-Community and Youth Agency which serves the
youth and their families in the communities of Huntington, South Huntington, and Cold Spring Harbor. Our bins are
located outside the cafeteria.

Second Grade Movie Night - 1/18/12
We've set a new date for Movie Night (please disregard the district calendar). Second graders are invited to attend a
screening of Kung Fu Panda. They'll also be treated to a special demonstration from two Lioyd Harbor students who are
black belts. Pizza will be served - so get ready for a night of fun. We have sent out an e-vite - please RSVP if your child
will attend so we can keep an accurate head count. We're also looking for volunteers if you'd like to chaperone, we'd be
thrilled to have your help. Contact Kerith Freidberg (kerith@vindamere.com) or Anabela Rivadeneira (anavriad@aol.com)
if you have questions or to volunteer.

Sixth Grade Yearbook
Sixth grade families, please make sure to send in all photos for the yearbook by January 20th. Please see attached letter.
Sixth Grade Activities
Save the Date! Please save the date for our next social, A Winter Wonderland Skating Party, to be held on Saturday,
January 28th from 4pm-6pm at the Winter Club skating rink, Huntington Country Club. The sixth graders will skate on a
beautiful outdoor rink and enjoy hot cocoa and cookies as they warm themselves by the fire inside the chalet. Please be
sure to bring your skates (SKATES ARE NOT AVAILABLE FOR RENTAL) and remember to dress warmly. HELMETS MUST
BE WORN BY ALL!! NO EXCEPTIONS!! Please look for further details in the coming weeks. Questions contact Karen
Ferrandino kferrandino@gmail.com, Sandra Krusos birchboob@yahoo.com, or Carolyn Genovese
cgenovesel4@homail.com.

FOCUS Workshop & Lunch, 1/25 @ 12pm

Please join FOCUS for a Hands-on Workshop & Lunch on Social/Emotional Learning; Wednesday, January 25th, 12pm at
the CSH District Office. We are pleased to present a follow up to our October RULER Method presentation. This workshop
will be lead by CSH Teachers who are RULER Method certified trainers (including Mr. Homer, Ms. Fuller, Ms. Victorson,
Ms. Terry and Ms. DeRosa), and it will explore specific techniques we can use at home. Please RSVP to
focuscsh@gmail.com as space is limited.




My Favorite Things Auditions and Rehearsals

Monday, January 16
No School...Martin Luther King Day
Tuesday, January 17
10:00-11:00 Committee meeting for parents in the Little Theater. If your child is in the play, please attend
this important meeting.
3:15-4:45 Speaking parts from Cast B ...pages 4-23 with Mrs. Maloney in gym
Franz, Captain Von Trapp, Frau Schmidt, Maria, Von Trapp children, Rolf, Elsa,
Max, Zeller. Elberfeld, Baroness Elberfeld, Frau Ulrich do not attend.
3:15-4:15 Cast B Nuns with Mr. McKee
3:15-4:30 Von Trapp children and Maria from Cast A with Ms. Copley in gym
3:15-4:30 Lonely Goatherd Puppets with Mrs. Domjan in Little Theater
Wednesday, January 18
3:15-4:30 Nuns from Cast A with Mr. McKee in Little Theater
3:15-4:30 Austrian Folk Dancers with Mrs. Domjan in gym
3:15-4:30 Von Trapp children and Maria from Cast B with Ms. Copley on stage
3:15-4:45 Speaking parts from Cast A...pages 4-23 with Mrs. Maloney
Franz, Captain Von Trapp, Frau Schmidt, Maria, Von Trapp children, Rolf, Elsa,
Max, Zeller, Eiberfeld, Baroness Elberfeld, Herr Ulrich, Frau Ulrich do not attend
Thursday, January 19
No Rehearsal...Winter Concert
Friday, January 20
3:15-3:45 Kevin Winkoff, Michael Droesch, Brent Greenberg, Theo Farynick, Blake
Kirchner from Cast B with Mrs. Maloney in gym.
3:15-4:30 Speaking parts from Cast B...pgs. 24-42...Max,VonTrapp children, Capt. VonTrapp, Maria, Franz,
Elsa, Max, Admiral von Shreiber, Zeller, Frau Schmidt, Rolf with Mrs. Maloney
If you are in All County or Select Chorus, please report to play auditions or rehearsals following your session
with Miss Steph.

Remember to bring script and pencil to rehearsal. Also be sure to give “transportation change” slip to your
teacher for the day you rehearse. Finally, remember “Three Strikes You’re Out” policy concerning behavior,
Attendance will be taken at every rehearsal. Excused absences are allowed for foreign language classes,
religion classes, illness and special chorus, Any student who exceeds 2 unexcused absences will have to withdraw
from the production.
Parents please pick up children promptly at rehearsal hall.

Rehearsal schedules may be found weekly in the Friday Notes and on the Cold Spring Harbor Website.
csh.k12.ny.us

Click on Schools and select Lloyd Harbor

On menu to the left, click on LH Theater Arts

Rehearsal schedules are also archived on the Calendar of Events, found on the home page.

Reminder...Participation fee is $35, made out to LHSPTG Lloyd Harbor Theater Arts Club...Please send to
main office in envelope labeled with student’s name
and class.

3:15-3:45 Luca Magariello, Sam Gelberg, Hamilton Carlin, Aidan Khanamarian, Lucas
Tenedorio, Jackson McGill from Cast A with Mrs. Maloney in Little Theater
3:15-4:30 Speaking parts from cast A... pages 25-39
Max, VonTrapp children, Maria, Franz, Elsa, Zeller, Admiral vonSchrieber Frau
Schmidt, Rolf with Mrs. Maloney in Little Theater



Motor Mania
Fridays

y Kidz 3:15-4:15pm

Lloyd Harbor School
The excitement is building with Bricks4Kidz

Whether you are new to Bricks4Kidz or a
returning LEGO® enthusiast, we have unique
and exciting motorized projects for you to build!

January 27, February 3, 10, 17,
March 2, 9, 16 and 23

$160/8-weeks/1 hour

Registrations are limited to 20 children per session,

BRICKS4KIDZ is returning to LLOYD HARBOR with new projects.
BRICKS4KIDZ programs provide an extraordinary atmosphere for students
to build unique creations and learn why things happen and how they came to
be, all while having fun using LEGO® bricks. The activities are designed to
trigger young children's lively imaginations, build their self-confidence, and
develop problem solving and critical thinking skills.

Lego® is a registered trademark of the LEGO Group of companies which does not sponsor, authorize, or endorse
these programs.



LLOYD HARBOR SCHOOL, HUNTINGTON, NY
MOTOR MANIA

REGISTER ON-LINE AT BRICKS4KIDZ.COM OR MAIL THE FORM BELOW TO BRICKS4KIDZ,
PO BOX 23, CENTERPORT, NY 11721
PAYMENT CAN BE MADE ONLINE BY CREDIT CARD OR MAIL CHECK, PAYABLE TO BRICK4KIDZ,
TO PO BOX ABOVE

Child’'s Name: Grade

Child’'s Date of Birth: Parent/Guardian’s Name:

E-mail:

Parent/Guardian’s Address:

City: State: Zip code:
Phone: Home: Work: Cell:
After Lego Lab, my child o attends Extended Day Program

o will be picked up by the following authorized adult(s):

Health concerns to be aware of (e.g. allergies to medicine, asthma, etc):

al GRANT permission for a photo/image that includes this student without any other personal identifiers to be used in
the newspaper and/or on the Bricks 4 Kidz website.

ol DO NOT GRANT permission for a photo/image that includes this student without any other personal identifiers to be
used in the newspaper and/or on the Bricks 4 Kidz website.

Lego® is a registered trademark of the LEGO Group of companies which does not sponsor, authorize, or endorse these programs.



December 15, 2011
To All Our Six Grade Families:

Its time to start the scarch for pictures! Lisa Paris and I, along with our committee, are very
excited to be putting together the Class of 2012 yearbook but we need your help. We realize
looking for pictures is very time-consuming, but it is so important to cach child to see themscelves
in their yearbook. Our goal is to have each child represented in at least 2 to 4 candid shots. To try
to make the scarch process a little casier, I am listing the events that the children have participated
in from second grade to the present.

2 Grade

Farm Trip

Community Helper Project
Symbols of America
Atlantis Aquarium Trip
Whaling Museum

34 Grade
Wax Muscum

4% Grade
Colonial Day
Philadelphia Trip
Lloyd Manor Trip

5% Grade

Oyster Bay Boat Trip
Immigration Day
Annie

There are also some events listed below that the children participate in cach year. Please send in
those pictures as well, because we will try to dedicate pages to cach event, if we have cnough
photos.

Apple Fun Run

Spring and Winter Concerts

Science Fair

Field Day

Halloween (trunk or treat/fall festival)

6™ Grade Activities

If you also have any other candid shots of your children at school with fricnds or teachers pleasc
send them in clearly labeled with grade and activity (i.c. lunch room).

Our deadline for the photos is Friday, January 20®. You can submit photos to either Lisa Paris
(Ilparisz@aol.com) or Julie Ross (alarconrossgzaol.com) or you can send in hard copies or CDs
(clearly labeled) via Samantha Paris’ or Emily Ross’ backpack (Mr. O'Rourkc’s class).

We are looking forward to getting a ton of pictures and putting together a truly memorable
yearbook.

Julie Ross and Lisa Paris
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February School Break Program Offerings

During the February school break, the Huntington Historical Society is offering a number of
programs for children and parents. Individual adults are welcome to attend where noted.

* Victorian Watercolor Painting — Monday, February 20
This workshop will teach traditional English watercolor and ink
drawing. After completing this class, attendees will have the skills
to transfer a drawing to paper, use a dip-type pen with bottle ink,
and apply watercolors in layers with precision.
10am - 12 Noon
Conklin Barn, 2 High Street, Huntington
S22 per attendee
(individual adults and children in 4™ grade and older)

« Kid’s Quilting Klass — Tuesday, February 21
Looking for something fun and creative to do during February
break? How about spending the morning making a small wall
hanging using quilting techniques to display and brag about?
10am - 11:30am
Conklin Barn, 2 High Street, Huntington
$20 per child (7 to 12 years old)

+ Tea Time with Dolly and Me - 2 Sessions, Feb 23 & 24
Bring your favorite DOLL & TEA CUP. Share stories about YOUR
doll. Do simple embroidery. Make yarn dolls. Make a toy. Have
tea, finger sandwiches, fruits and sweets.

Zpm-—4pm

Conklin Barn, 2 High Street, Huntington

$25 per child (7 — 12 years old), $10 per adult
Child must be accompanied by an adult.

Pre-registration is required for these programs. Contact the Historical Society at
631-427-7045 x401 or x404 to register. Please register prior to February 14, 2012.
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Young Historian’s After-School Program
Does your child love history?
Would your child like to make a part of history come alive?

I

The Huntington Historical Society is offering an eight-session after-school program for children ages 7 to 12.

Each session of this hands-on program will be focused on one colonial project such as weaving on a loom,
candle dipping, authentic colonial cooking, wooden toy construction, and visiting the newly renovated
Huntington Arsenal! Participants will be able to wear colonial costumes, play original colonial games, and
handle various artifacts that typically are only viewed behind glass displays in museums. This program will
teach your child to truly appreciate colonial life, and by the end of the sessions, your child will have a better
understanding of Huntington history and their heritage. The best part, it's non-competitive and fun!

Carding wool Historical building tours Limberjack toy making

Butter churning

Weaving on looms Colonial Cooking Tour of the Arsenal

Program Details
Dates: One session per week for a total of 8 sessions
2/29, 3/7, 3/14,3/21, 3/28, 4/4, 4/18, 4/25 2012 (note: dates not

consecutive)
Location: The Conklin House and Barn
2 High Street, Huntington, NY 11743
Time: 4:00pm — 5:30pm
Fee: $200.00 for non-members, $160.00 for members
Note: there will be no reimbursements for missed classes, and the program
will not

be held on April 11 during school vacation week.

To ensure an optimal hands-on experience, the program is limited to only 6 children,

sopiease tall O31-427-74D ext. 404 or 4UT and register your ciid now?




Cold Spring Harbor Library Programs

Clay Pot Penguins =
Monday, January 16 @ 3:30 pm N

For Children in grades 3-6

Looking for something to do during a "no school day?" Come to the Library and
create a cool friend. Using a flower pot make an adorable penguin. It'sice cold!

MODEL MAGIC MONSTERS

WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 18
4:30 PM

FOR ALL AGES 3

USE YOUR CREATIVITY TO MAKE A FRIENDLY MONSTER OUT OF
MODEL MAGIC CLAY AND OTHER MATERIALS.

Snow Measuring Stick

Thursday, January 19, 4:30 p.m. Bt <
For Children in grades K-2 :: =
Ever wonder how deep the snow is?
Create a decorative and useful snow measuring stick.

Impress your friends when you actually know how much snow has fallen.

Cold Spring Harbor Library 95 Harbor Road Cold Spring Harbor, NY 11724
631-692-6820
Www.cshlibrary.org



